

Family Health Team

July 6, 2022

Dear Patients,

The time has come...

After 36 years in family practice, I have reached the difficult decision to retire. While looking forward to spending more time with my family and grandkids, I will miss my patients and their families, many of whom I have known for many years. It has been such an honour and a privilege to have been part of your lives as your family doctor. I wish to thank you for all the trust you have placed in me and my staff over the years.

I plan to work until the end of September 2022. Dr. Adam Agate will take over my practice on October 1, 2022. He has been working full time in our Family Health Team over this past year and is well respected by patients and colleagues alike. Dr. Agate has proven to be a very competent and personable physician so I feel confident he will provide excellent care to my patients moving forward.

Please take the time to read over the accompanying letter of introduction from Dr. Agate along with the enclosed documents. I would urge you to sign the Team Enrolment Forms as soon as possible to ensure continuity of care at New Vision Family Health Team under Dr. Agate's care.

I wish you continued good health and all the best in the coming years.

Sincerely,

